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Kendra Scott Update

Thank you to everyone who joined us at
Kendra Scott in The Domain, purchased
raffle tickets, or supported us by
shopping online.

With your help, we were able to raise

VILLAGE \ ' ; $3,000. That's enough to provide a

it tokes a village child with over 3 years of school!
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Back-to-School Shopping
In January, the kids went shopping with our friend
Valence to get new school shoes, backpacks,
and rain gear.
A big thank you to Valence who has been our eyes
and ears in Tanzania when we cannot be there, and
for his help in getting our kids ready for another

great school year!




January & February
Birthdays
The beginning of the year was full of celebration for
Mesha's Village! Johnson turned 8 on 1/4 and
Sylvia will turn 7 on 2/8. Jordan and Linda from

our MV team also celebrated birthdays in January!

SoulCycle Update
Due to the limitations of COVID-19, our 4th Annual SoulCycle Event will not be taking
place this year. We know this has been a popular event in the past, but for now the
safety of our MV Family is top priority.
Keep an eye out for our fundraisers in the future as we continue to work with current

safety guidelines in mind.

Swahili Sayings!
In conversing with the children and our local friends, we have learned a bit of
Swahili, the native language in Tanzania. As an organization rooted in education, we

want to share some of what we have learned with you all.

"Rudi shule”™ meaning "Back to school”

If you or anyone you know is interested in sponsorship, becoming a Mesha's Village
member, or making a one-time donation please visit www.meshasvillage.com or

email meshasvillage@gmail.com.



